

1. Reading Test

Karen's school is very different from other schools. She gets up at seven o'clock and has breakfast at half past seven. She starts school at eight o'clock. But she doesn't travel to school because she lives at the school. From eight o'clock until twelve o'clock she has dancing lessons. After lunch she has the same subjects as other schools. Her favourite subjects are English and Science. In the evening she always does her homework and she sometimes tidies her room or practices the piano. She doesn't watch television on school days. On Thursday evenings she usually goes swimming.

Today is Sunday, and Karen isn't studying. She's in the park with a school friend and they're feeding the ducks. Some students are riding horses. Karen doesn't ride, but she loves horses. Her parents live on a farm and they've got a lot of sheep. At home she's got a pet goat called Billy.

Karen is thinking about her family now. She misses them a lot. But she likes her school, and she works very hard. She does it because she wants to be a famous ballet dancer.

Read about Karen. Answer the questions.

1. Why doesn't she travel to school?

2. What does she do in the morning?

3. How often does she watch TV on school days?

4. What is she doing at the moment?

5. Where does her family live?

6. Why does she work hard?

2. Complete the sentences with the **comparative** or **superlative** of the adjective in brackets:

1. It was _____ (hot) day that summer.
2. I think Maths is _____ (difficult) than English.
3. Which city is _____ (beautiful) in the world?
4. The weather is _____ (sunny) in July than in June.
5. Our dog is _____ (old) than Jon's dog.

3. Write **adverbs** of the adjectives in brackets:

1. Tom can swim _____ (fast).
2. My brother plays tennis _____ (easy).
3. They played the music _____ (loud).
4. I can't dance very _____ (good).
5. Bill drives his bike _____ (careful).

4. Use WAS / WERE

1. My friends _____ at school all last week.
2. We _____ at the theme park on Saturday
3. My mum _____ away last weekend.
4. Some of the students in my class _____ ill yesterday.
5. I _____ on the beach yesterday.
6. Bill's sister _____ in the garden last night.